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Dear Mr. Minaai-

Technical Memorandum, Kaloi Gulch Interim Drainage Plan, North South Road
Phase 1, Kapolei Parkway to Farrington Highway (HWY-DS 2.6179)

This is in response to your letter of April 10, 2002, regarding a proposed technical memorandum
for hydrology for the Kaloi Gulch Interim Drainage Plan.

We have reviewed the technical memorandum and its addendum, which was submitted by R M.
Towill Corporation on May 24, 2002.

As submitted, the interim drainage plan for Phase 1 of the North South Road Project is
acceptable.

Should you have any questions, please call Scott Nakamatsu of our Site Development Division at
527-6247. '

Sincerely yours,

RKF:ky
[151393]
cc: R. M. Towill Corporation
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